## First Family News

www.greenforestfirst.org



Our sympathy to Bill Youngblood and family at the passing of his uncle William Jasper Bartlett of Compton, AR. Services were held Thursday, December 9, in Compton.



Our sympathy to Alechia Meador and family at the passing of her uncle Keith Stone of Green Forest. Services were held Monday, December 20, at First Assembly.



Our sympathy to Teena Hayhurst and family at the passing of her brother David Vaughn, of Kansas, on Monday, December 20.



Our sympathy to Kenneth Whiteley and family at the passing of his cousin Kay Phillips of Huntsville. Services are to be held Wednesday, December 29, in Berryville.



Church Family,

Thank you so very much for the Bibles donated in Mom's honor - she would have loved it! Also, to those that brought food sent cards, or said a kind word, thank you! Thank you to the church for

providing the meal and all the extras that went with it. We love you and pray you will be blessed as you have blessed us.

Sincerely, Johnna Snow and Jacque Phillips



Thank you so much to Mike, Tonya, Serenlity, Russell and Levi. The landscaping at the front of the church looks amazing!



Church, thank you very much for your generosity to Jo Anna and me. We are grateful for your blessing. We are honored to serve as your pastors and we are believing for a great 2022. May the Lord bless each of you as you have blessed us.

Bro. Mark and Jo Anna



Week of Prayer

January 3-6, 2022

7:00p



Sunday, January 2, is **Missions Sunday**. The missions offering will be received with the Tithes & Offerings.



Sunday, January 9, is **Building Fund Sunday**. The Building Fund offering will be received with the Tithes & Offerings.



The first BGMC offering of 2022 will be Sunday, January 23. The BGMC offering will be received by our children.



Something new is coming! January has five Sundays and on the 30th we will have a day of music from all our singers. After service the youth will have prepared a meal as a **Speed the Light** fundraising

project. You may eat in the fellowship hall or there will be carry out available. We are planning to do this format for each 5th Sunday. We hope you enjoy! The menu will be spaghetti, salad, bread, dessert and drink for \$8.00. Age 12 and under \$4.00. Sign-up at the Information Booth.

